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MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON WEDNESDAY 14 MAR 2012 
AT 7.00PM IN THE JEAN MACKIE CENTRE, DUNFERMLINE. 

 
 PRESENT:  
 Wilma Allday (Madam Chairman), Derek Moore (Vice Chair), John Dudgeon (Secretary), Kate 

Findlay (Treasurer), Jessie Cartmell, Douglas Campbell, Sylvia Reedie, Cllr William McCulloch & 
Cllr Jim Burke.  Members of the public were Chris Wyse, Derek & Isabel Fawcett and Catherine 
Bath. 

 
1] Madam Chairman’s Welcome / Apologies:  Madam Chairman announced the death of one of our 

members Mr Jimmy Leslie, he will be sadly missed. 
 

She then welcomed everyone to the meeting.  Apologies were received from Graeme Whyte & Cllr 
David Mogg, 

 
2] Minutes:  The Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.  They were moved by Douglas 

Campbell, and seconded by Jessie Cartmell. 
 
3] Matters Arising From Minutes: 

QMH & Robertson Road Parking :-  Unnecessary parking on Robertson Rd. e.g.  Members of staff.  
The Hospital Transport Group are Meeting on the 12 or 19 April.  Problems with parking at the Victoria. :- 
On-going 
Leys Park Road Car Park:- The short term Shopping Bus will stop in April. New flats being built have 
removed some trees without permission by the Developers, Cllr Burke to investigate :-On-going 

 Ground to North of School:-  Work started on the lighting on the school lane. :-On-going 
 Pathway in Park (New Nursery) including Lighting at recycling area:- On-going 
 New Row Parking:-Ongoing 
 Traffic Calming on Kingseat Road: Problems with independent Survey, Fife Council are carrying out a 

Pedestrian Survey. – On-going. 
 David O’Donnell:- Ongoing 
 Newsletter:- Problems with distribution by the scouts. 

Lighting issues:- On-going  issues at Balfour Court and Kilmartin Way 
Buses:- On-going. 
Coop Verges:- Badly damaged Verges due to Coop Delivery Drivers, awaiting posts. 
Litter on Lane:- Problems with Litter on the lane at the Coop, John O’Neil (Fife Council)  
Dog Wardens:- Fife Council has found an extra some of money with the possibility for another 
Warden . 

 
4] Madam Chairman's Report: The chairman had nothing to report that was not covered later in the 

agenda.  
 
5] Secretary’s Report Inc Correspondence: 
 The following correspondence was reported and made available to the meeting by the Secretary. 
Correspondence Received: 

Party Details 

Fife Council Decriminalised Parking Enforcement 

Fife Council CODAC Agenda 080212 

Fife Council Childrens Panel Recruitment 

Fife Council Planning Committee Agenda 240112 

Scottish Government Dunfermline & west fife Local Plan Examination 

Fife Council Fife Development Plan Scheme 

Scottish Natural Heritage Booklet 

E Mails  Several 
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6] Treasurer’s Report: 
 Kate stated that we have to reduce our funds in order to receive our annual grant.  Sylvia stated that 

Hillary Scott wants to take on the litter collection with Dawn Jamieson on Christian Aid week of 13-
20 May we agreed after a vote ( Proposed by Douglas, seconded by Sylvia) to donate £200 to the 
school for this project.  Newsletter delivery, we were actively seeking other ways to get this task 
completed. It was agreed to source and pay for any way possible to get this done 

 
7] Council: 
 All issues covered 
 
8] Police Report:- 
 This was read out highlighting all the local issues. 
 
9] AOCB: 
 1) Catherine Bath, introduced herself to the meeting as the Sheltered Housing Officer for the 

Balfour Court houses, there was a problem with Parking around the turning point area, it was 
agreed by the meeting that this was caused by Parents with children at the school, she was advised 
to contact the school. Sylvia was going to contact the school about this problem. 
2) Chris Wyse, a resident of Beldorney Place brought it to attention of the meeting that 34 trees had 
been damaged on land to the North of Beldorney Place, this was caused by contractors appointed  
by Mr. Young,  Alderston Drive. This was done without the permission of residents of Beldorney 
Place, who are collectively responsible for this Land.  Photographs of all the damage was made 
available to view. A letter had been sent to Mr. Young and he had been asked to respond by the 
16

th
 May.  Cllr Burke to investigate and he stated that all issues had to be brought to his attention 

and he would help in any way. 
3) School, Party for the Queens Jubilee on 5th June, Sylvia to ask school? 

 
 
10] DATE & TIME OF NEXT MEETING: 
 The date & time of the next meeting was scheduled for Wednesday 11

th
 APR 2012at 7.00pm in the 

Jean Mackay Centre, Robertson Road, Dunfermline. 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.40pm. 
 

 
Signed: 
 
 
Date: 

 

 


